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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Bethel Park’s December “Live Well” Speaker Series to feature a COVID-19 Update and Q&A with 
Frontline Doctor 
 

Bethel Park, PA – The Municipality of Bethel Park will be holding a special “Live Well” Bethel 

Park Speaker Series presentation on Wednesday, Dec. 16 at 7 p.m. featuring a “COVID-19 Update & 

Q&A” with special guest Dr. Frank Gaudio, who regularly cares for COVID-19 patients. 

The program will be held via Facebook Live on the “Municipality of Bethel Park” Facebook page. 

 Since the series’ last COVID presentation in March, much has changed regarding what we know 

about the virus, treatments, protocols, and the upcoming vaccine.  The public is invited to join in as Dr. 

Gaudio delves deep into the topic and answers their questions.   

Dr. Gaudio is a Board-Certified Emergency Physician with 45 years of experience in all aspects of 

Emergency Medical Services.  His background includes five years in Public Health Service. Dr. Gaudio 

practices medicine in the Emergency Department at the Washington Health System in Washington, PA 

and is currently serving on a Pennsylvania Disaster Medical Assistance Team (DMAT) for the National 

Disaster Medical System (NDMS), caring for Covid-19 patients in both capacities.  The doctor is originally 

from Monessen, PA and now lives in Upper St. Clair.  
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